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Monday 13th June 2022 

 

 

Year 1 Brackenhurst Trip 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 will be visiting Brackenhurst Environmental Education Centre on Tuesday 5th July 2022. 
The visit will support our Science topic on ‘Plants’ and our Geography topic on ‘The Four Seasons’. 
The children will take part in two workshops ‘Plants’ and ‘Woodland Wonders’, where they will 
explore the woodlands taking part in lots of fun, explorative and creative activities.  

The children should come to school suitably dressed in their own clothes for a day outdoors. They 
will need to wear suitable shoes for a day in the woods. A named packed lunch will be required 
for the day. Please make sure you have included a drink for your child (no glass bottles or cans 
please). Please be aware that we have a no nut policy so do not include any nuts, or known traces 
of nuts, in their lunch boxes. 

We will be leaving school promptly after the morning register so please ensure your child is on time. 
We will return to school before 3.30pm so pick up time will be as usual. Please give travel sickness 
medication before coming to school if needed as we do have a 30-minute journey. Tablets for the 
return journey must be given to the class teacher in a sealed, named envelope with instructions for 
administering them.  

In order for the trip to go ahead we ask for a voluntary contribution for each child of £11.36 and 
payment and consent needs to be made by Friday 1st July 2022 through MyEd. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Sweeney and Miss Clarke 

Year 1 Team 

 

mailto:office@goodshepherd.notts.sch.uk
http://www.goodshepherd.notts.sch.uk/

